
Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 

From: Earl E. DeBrine [edebrine@modrall.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 4:38 PM 
To: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Reliant's Cases No. 14688 

Terry, 
Oxy and Reliant had been using $6000 and $600 for a JOA involving a different property so let's go with those. 
--Earl 

I V M.O D R A. L L S P E ft L J N G 
Earl E. DeBrine, Jr. 
500 Fourth St. NW, Suite 1000 
P.O. Box 2168 
Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168 
Phone: (505) 848-1810 
Fax:(505) 848-1892 
edebrine ©modrail, com 

From: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD [mailto:TerryG.Warnell@state.nm.us1 
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 2:55 PM 
To: Earl E. DeBrine 
Subject: Reliant's Cases No. 14688 

Hi Earl, 

Before I pass my recommendations onto the Director for approval and signature I would like your review and input. The 
one issue that comes to mind is the overhead and administrative cost to be incurred while drilling the well and also 
producing it, if it is successful. I put in $4,000 and $400. Are you and your Client okay with that? 

Hope your weekend is a good one, 

Terry Warnell 
Engineering, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, N M 87505 
Tel 505.476.3466 ~ Fax 505.476.3462 
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